
helping with all things creative and 

crafty.                                           

Glenda Prouty, Donna Reiser, and 

Adam Jensen are volunteers that 

prefer to work behind the scenes a 

bit more: shelving books, pulling 

holds, organizing our  

magazine  exchange, and making 

sure the  collections in the Library 

are  looking great. There are also 23 

teen volunteers who help with spe-

cial programs and keep the Library 

neat and clean.                                                 

Volunteers are a great asset to the 

Library, so if you see someone out 

in the library with a volunteer badge 

this April, be sure to say òthank 

youò for their hard work and for 

helping to keep the Library running 

without a hitch. Happy Volunteer                   

Appreciation week!      

National Volunteer Week is               

celebrated April 10th-16th, and this 

year the Library is celebrating this 

special occasion by recognizing 

those who graciously give their time 

to make the Library and the                

community a better place. 

Meet the adult volunteers! Mary 

Beal, Diane Livingston, and       

Shannon Troka are all important 

assets to the team. The dedication of 

these volunteers ensures that the day

-to-day operations of the Library 

run smoothly.                                              

Mary began volunteering at the   

Library almost a year and a half 

ago, after she retired from her career 

as an RN/Paralegal and moved to 

Colorado by way of California. 

Reading is Maryôs favorite past 

time, so she felt that there was no 

better place to volunteer than the 

Library; where she found love for 

the ñatmosphere and the friendly 

and helpful staff.ò Mary also took 

part in a stakeholdersô meeting 

about the future planning of the  

Libraryôs services and the Libraryôs             

expanding role in the community.                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane started volunteering in               

January of 2016 after retiring from 

the medical laboratory field and 

moving to Colorado to join her life 

partner. She felt that finding a place 

and a purpose would help her feel at 

home in her new town, and she 

found that place at the Library.              

Shannon began volunteering at the 

Library when she moved here from 

Littleton a year ago. She thought  

volunteering would be a great way 

to meet people in the community. 

Shannon mostly lends her hand to 

the Youth Services department, 

The Windsor-Severance                    

Library is open:                                                       

Monday-Friday                                              

9:00 amï 8:00 pm                                        

Saturday                                                         

9:00 amï 5:00 pm                                          

Sunday                                                            

1:00 pmï 5:00 pm                                         

720 3rd St, Windsor,                                     

CO 80550                                                       

Contact or visit us @ 

clearviewlibrary.org  

Volunteer appreciation!  

April 2016  

Expand your horizons  

Clearview Library district  

The Focus  

"  I appreciate their willingness to 

always help out the staff with 

whatever they can. I think they 

deserve the recognition and 

should be appreciated as much as 

the staff." -Steven Davis,              

Customer Service Specialist   

ñWe have an extraordinary group 

of volunteers that add joy and          

value to our Library.ò 

-Amy McFadden, Youth Services 

Assistant & Volunteer Coordinator  

 "  I am constantly amazed at the  

devotion of helpful service we get 

from our adult volunteers. Donna 

Reiser has been volunteering for 

this Library for over 30 years - I'm 

sure she has some interesting   

stories to share!" -Nathan Triz, 

Circulation Supervisor  

http://www.clearviewlibrary.org
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The Focus  

Library Board volunteers!  
The Library could not function without the dedicated service            

provided by the Library Board.  Did you know that they are all        

volunteers?  These amazing people spend countless hours serving the 

Library and its patrons.                                                                                                                                                                   

The Clearview Library District is governed by a six member Board 

of Trustees that sets policy, oversees finances, and hires a library  

director to handle the operation of the library district. Board members 

are appointed, with the approval of the school board and town board, 

to serve three year terms with a limit of two consecutive terms.           

Trustees must    reside within the library district that shares the same 

boundaries as the Weld Re4 school district. 

Letôs meet a few of them: 

President Joann Perko: ñAs a retired teacher/librarian, volunteering at the public library felt like a natural 

step. It would keep me involved in our local library and would be quite different from what I had done while 

I was working. The most exciting thing about being on the board so far is working toward the construction of 

a new location/building for Clearview Library District. The process has been exciting, and the end result will 

be amazing for the Severance and Windsor communities.ò  

Board Member Catherine Davis: ñI have started my second term as a Board Member of the Clearview  

Library. I have a Ph.D. in Medical Microbiology and retired recently as Principal Scientist for The Procter & 

Gamble Company (Cincinnati, OH).  As a new resident of Windsor, one of the first municipal services that I 

located was the library. I was amazed at the great selection of books, media, and learning programs for 

young people as well adults.  The helpful service at the Clearview Library District is also first-rate.  I want to 

ensure that it continues to deliver outstanding experiences for all residents who seek services at our library, 

now and for the future.ò  

Board Treasurer Ian Whittington: Ian and his wife Jennifer have called Windsor home since 2004.  In  

addition to reading great books and enjoying 

everything the Clearview Library District has 

to offer, Ian,  

Jennifer, and their three kids are outdoor        

enthusiasts who love exploring trails in North-

ern Colorado and Southern Wyoming.  Ian is a 

Colorado native, a Boston University graduate, 

and a 12-year member of the Colorado State 

Patrol.  Ian believes that public libraries are 

critical to successful communities and is         

honored to serve on the Clearview Library         

District board.  

Vice President Beverly Menke:  Bev has 

served on the board for several years and           

travels from Severance to volunteer her time.  

ñIt is my privilege to serve on the Board of 

Trustees because I believe a vibrant and         

foreword thinking library is one of the best          

assets a community provides for its citizens.  I 

have been an educator for many years and 

hope to work with the board as we plan for the 

future.ñ 

Joann Perko, Beverly Menke, Katie Scherer, Ian Whittington 
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April 2016  

Events for YOU(th)!  

One Book 4 Colorado!  

April 11th -25th  
Every 4-year-old in the state can receive a free book!  

 

Kiddos ages 2-5 can join us for a special celebratory 

Tumble and Dance event, courtesy of A Dance Place, 

on April 12th or 22nd! (Please register online.)  

 

See our online calendar for other events,  

like our weekly storytimes and Y is for Yoga! 

Every Kid in a Park!  

Wednesday, April 27th  

6-7:30 pm 

Ages 6+ and especially 4th graders!  

 No registration required.  

 

See our online calendar for other events, like  

Lots of Dots and Spots and American Girl Tea Party! 

 

 

Teen Poetry Slam!  

April 22nd @ 5 pm -7pm  
 

Drinks and snacks provided.  

Registration is not required.  

This event is for ages 13+.  

 

See our online calendar for other events,  

like the Travel Program and Nerdfighters! 
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April 2016  

Library             

Foundation 

Book sale!  

The Foundation book sale is 

coming! 

May 4th-14th 

*NEW LOCATION*  

Windsor Art and Heritage 

Center 

116 N 5th St., Windsor, CO        

Monday-Friday 12-4 PM 

Saturday 10 AMï 4 PM 

Bag Sale May 14th 

*Book Sale Closed                       

Motherôs Day *        

Weõre celebrating volunteers this month. 

Did you know your little ones can              

volunteer too? Volunteering  

teaches kids compassion and tolerance. 

Kids who volunteer are more likely to 

continue to volunteer as adults!  

Pick up trash with your children. Plant 

flowers or vegetables. Volunteer at a 

shelter, or spend time with people with  

disabilities.  Save change to donate to a 

charity. Let your children pick the  

nonprofit they would like to help.  


